
Makarim & Taira S. shortlisted for
Firm of the Year in Asialaw Awards
2021
As a firm, our mission is to provide the most effective and value-added solutions and advice to

our clients and to become a reliable and trustworthy partner for them in their journey to

accomplish their business goals. This mission has also allowed us to be consistently

recognized by reputable international legal directories and publications for many years

now. This time, we are delighted to announce that Makarim & Taira S. has once again been

shortlisted as Firm of the Year in Asialaw Awards 2021 for Indonesia and we certainly have

our valuable clients and amazing teams to thank for this recognition. May it spark many more

accomplishments as we move forward through excellence.   


